
Rules Committee, 

It's time to bring Oregon into the 21st Century. The President should be elected by the people not 

the electorals.  

I want our vote to matter. I want to tell my children the importance of their vote. This is very important 

to me and my family and it's way past due.  

Leann Bennett 

Leann bennett  
leannrbennett@gmail.com  
16840 SW Parrett Mt Rd  
Sherwood, Oregon 97140 
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